Statement of Patient Notification

| Huadong Zhu hereby declare that all participants involved in the retrospective
study - Identifying the Effects of an Upgraded ‘Fever Clinic’ on COVID-19 control
and the Workload of Emergency Department: A Retrospective Study in a Tertiary
Hospital in China, have been properly notified about the use of patient data
(gender, primary diagnosis, fever status and the length of hospital stay) via
telephone contact, and that they have consented the transfer of
aforementioned data into a public repository.

Signature:  Huadong Zhu M

Position: Chief of Emergency Department Peking Union Medical College Hospital (PUMCH)
Chairman of Beijing Society for Emergency Medicine

Date: August 6,2020



